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Stock and ecosystem
assessments are essential tools
for sustainable fisheries
management, and fisheries
scientists must have a diverse
set of quantitative and critical
thinking skills to confront a
wide range of challenges in this
field. Recent changes in
fisheries legislation mandating catch limits for all federally
managed stocks has led to an increased workload for
assessment scientists who have been asked to develop new
assessments for previously unassessed stocks or to update
existing assessments more frequently. This project supports
a two-week course on fisheries for undergraduate students
from across the U.S. to attract them to the field and teach
them about a wide range of challenges and the quantitative
tools necessary to address them. 

The objectives are to cultivate a passion amongst the
students for quantitative fisheries science while fostering an
interest to pursue careers in the field, provide a foundation
of knowledge of the approaches used in quantitative
fisheries science that students can build upon throughout
their careers, cultivate the critical thinking skills needed to
understand and interpret results in population and
ecosystem dynamics research, highlight the key challenges
currently faced in fisheries and ecosystem assessment and

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

   

 

   

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

     

    

      

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

   

    

      

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

   

       

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

fisheries management, emphasize the importance of
collaboration in fisheries science, and provide students with
key knowledge of the necessary next steps in their career
path. The team’s diverse expertise and available facilities at
Rutgers University make this an ideal location to host the

proposed course during Summer 2020. The group project
will culminate in a scientific manuscript to be written
shortly after completion of the course and submitted to a
journal by the end of the year.

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

   

 

   

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

     

    

      

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

   

    

      

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

   

       

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

 


